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Ms. Melanie Cutler, Chief
Energy Section, Antitrust Division
U.S. Department of Justice ,85 JM 10 P3:29
P.O. Box 14141
Washington, D.C. 20044
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In the Matter of
GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY, et al.

(River Bend Station, Unit 1)
OL Antitrust Review, Docket No. 50-458A N

Dear Ms. Cutler:
.

Pursuant to section 105c(2) of the Atomic Energy Act, as amended, and the
Commission's Rules thereunder, I am enclosing for your review and comment a
draft "0L Antitrust Review for Unit 1 of the River Bend Nuclear Station,
Finding.of No Significant Change." This document was prepared by the
Antitrust Economic Analysis Section, Site Analysis Branch, Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation.

If you have any questions concerning this document or the nuclear facility
in question, please give me a call.

Sincerely,

O O
Of-

Benjamin H. Vogler/ D
Deputy Antitrust Counsel

Enclosure: As stated
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